
From: Carol <jm57cm59@gmail.com>
To: Lt. Governor's OfficeLtGov@scstatehouse.gov

Date: 5/14/2017 10:44:04 AM
Subject: We all know that to fix our roads the money has to come from somewhere.I moved to 

anderson from Pittsburgh via Florida.Pittsburgh is known for the large potholes. But,why I 
am writing you is to ask ,is anyone looking at having license plates on all tra...

small box trailer or any thing that is pulled by car or truck should have a license plate. I think that would help on fixing the roads. I 
think it would not be a burden on people if they can afford a trailer to pull their toys to pay a small amount for plates.in Pa. and Fla. 
they all have to have license plates. How many of such vehicles are in our state?Thank You for your time    Jon Monnig 118 
Meadowood Drive Anderson SC, e-mail me at jm57cm59@gmail.com Phone #864-367-0399
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